
KOLONGOTOMO FARMERS FORUM ON LAND GRABS IN MALI
(2010)

KOLONGO APPEAL

We, the farmers belonging to the Collective of Farmer Organisations and the Coalition of the
Forum of Civil Society Organisations, having come from every administrative region of Mali, and
having met on 20 November 2010 at the Kologontomo Forum on agricultural land grabs in Mali,
launch the following appeal:
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